Tri City Trib ONLINE EDITION - Deadlines And Changes For New Voter Registrations

There will be deadlines for new voter registrations and changes to the existing voter
registrations for the May 13th, 2014 Primary Election.

If registering in person, registration and changes to existing voter registrations for the Primary
Election closes at 6 p.m. on May 2nd, 2014. All persons wishing to vote in the May 13th, 2014,
Primary Election must have attained the age of 18 on or before November 4th, 2014.

If you prefer to register at the DMV, or any agency office for the May 13th, 2014, Primary
Election, the deadline is April 28th, 2014.

Or if you prefer to register by mail for the Primary Election, they need to be postmarked no later
than April 28th, 2014. If registering to vote for the first time a photo copy of your Drivers License
MUST be attached to the registration application. The only form which may be used shall be the
official registration form provided by the County Clerk/Election Commissioner or the Secretary
of State. Voter registrations should be mailed to: Dawson County Clerk, 700 N. Washington
Room A, Lexington, NE 68850.




